
You're Invited to Our Community Flu 

Vaccination Program 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are pleased to invite you to participate in our upcoming Community Flu Vaccination 

Program. Taking part in this program is a great way to protect yourself and your loved ones 

against the flu this season. 

Details of the Event: 

• Date: [Insert Date] 

• Time: [Insert Time] 

• Location: [Insert Location] 

• Cost: Free 

Please bring your identification and insurance information if applicable. Walk-ins are welcome, 

but we encourage you to schedule an appointment to ensure quicker service. 

For questions or to make an appointment, please contact us at [Insert Contact Information]. 

We look forward to seeing you there and helping you stay healthy this flu season! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Organization Name] 

[Your Organization Contact Information] 


